
Town   of   Pendleton   Recreation Meeting   Minutes  
Monday,   September   21,   2020  
Town   Hall  
 
In   attendance:   Beatrice   Mattina,   Chris   Frey,   Nicole   Welka,   and   Mike   Argentieri  
AGENDA  
 

1. Board   members   were   at   a   budget   meeting.   
 

2. After   months   of   not   meeting   due   to   COVID-19,   we   had   a   little   to   discuss.   Summer   Recreation,  
baseball   and   softball,   Pendleton   Farm   and   Home   Days   were   all   canceled   and   little   was   done  
because   of   the   pandemic.  

 
3. Pavilion   at   Depeau   Park-   Finishing   touches   were   not   completed   due   to   COVID.    We   will  

contact   our   Highway   Superintendent,   Jeff   Stowell,   to   see   if   there   are   plans   in   the   future   to  
complete   it.  

 
4. A   question   about   basketball   nets   was   brought   up.    We   will   purchase   some   for   the   park.  

 
5. A   question   about   a   travel   baseball   team   was   brought   up.   We   referred   him   to   CNBSA   since  

they   have   a   contract   for   use   of   the   Town   diamonds.  
 
Our   next   meeting   will   be   Monday,   October   19,   2020   at   7   pm.  


